
Share the Wealth Program 

 

This report is written before the Advisory Council meeting in 
Springdale, so what I say here has not been voted on by the members. 

I have made announcements at three separate Board meetings, sent 
material home with attendees asking them to share the information 
with their chapters and sent information to all AC members at the time 
of the meeting notice mailing for Fullerton.  I have had no response 
from anyone, not a single comment pro or con and certainly no offers 
to help with the project.  It is my intention to offer a motion to end any 
further work on the project.  I have no doubt it will pass. 

 

 


